
FINANCE COMMITTEE

NEW BUSINESS

Student Fees 2025/2026     (Information/Action)
Mr. Berry will review the School Fees for the FY25/26 School Year. The Finance Committee 
will review the fees presented and provide the administration with a recommendation prior to 
presenting it to the Board of Education on November 12, 2024 for Board approval. 


